
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

 
 
  

 

May is a time when everything is blooming! New life has come.  Spring has 

sprung. We have a brand new Champions Home being built in 

Rajahmundry, India. The well has been bore and there is fresh water for 

the children. They have built a storeroom and watchman room and are well 

underway. I cannot express how thankful we are for this project to be taking 

off. We tried for over a year to build a home in Hyderabad and because of 

political red tape; it was never able to happen. We, as a Board prayed and felt 

like the Lord would have us look for another location. We contacted our 

missionary and He began this project with no complications. Praise the Lord; 

He has seen fit to direct us to this new location. In a matter of months over a 

hundred children will have a new home! Just like the spring flowers 

blooming, these children will bloom and grow and learn about the ways of 

our Lord. Isn’t that exciting! We are so thankful for the donor that had a heart 

to build this Home. One lady that the Lord impressed to give financially is 

providing a home for these precious children and will be changing their lives.  

God is so good. May He be glorified through this Home and may He bless 

the one that gave for these precious children!  Once this home is complete 

there will be many children in need of sponsors.  If you would like to be a 

part of taking care of one of these dear children please contact us for 

sponsorship information.   This is what Touch the World is all about, 

touching the world one child at a time. Thank you for being a partner with us 

on such a fantastic journey. You all just make things better. We are blessed 

that we have family all around this country and all around the world. May our 

Lord bless you as we serve Him together. 

 

Until His Return, 

Homer 
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Grace is one of the one hundred orphans residing at River Jordan 

Champions Home in Kenya.  Most of the children living at River Jordan 

have been orphaned because their parents have died of AIDS.  Pastor 

Patrick Wamalwa, the director of River Jordan writes regarding Grace:  

“I got Grace while she was living with her aunt who was very cruel and 

she did not care for Grace. Grace was living hardship life due to 

mistreatment of her aunt telling her I am not your parent. Grace was 

crying all day without knowing where to go.  She had no clothing, no 

beddings, and no food. She was eating once a day and sometimes not at 

all. Through Touch the World Ministries Grace is happy, has a home, and 

is getting her basic needs met. She is healthy and joyous. She says God is 

good for bringing Touch the World Ministries in her life. She is going to 

school.” 

 

 

 

There are 

hundreds of 

children like 

Grace that 

desperately need 

your sponsorship.  

For only $25 per 

month you can 

make a difference 

in the life of a 

precious child. 

 


